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Lilac Room 

This week in Lilac Room nursery, the children have enjoyed a 

collage activity.  We provided them with glue and spreaders 

and a selection of textured shaped paper.  We encouraged 

them to explore the resources and create a collage.  The 

children took the art work home to share with their delighted 

families.  

Acorn Class 

Cherry Class 

Cherry children talked about how many legs spiders have and 

how a spider makes it’s web. Children loved making the webs, 

developing their mark making skills and describing how they 

were making their spider’s web.  As one child was making her 

web she was saying "up, down, across". 

Magnolia Room 
Goes  

Splash 
This week, the Magnolia 

Room children had so 

much fun with water!   

We filled our tray with 

coloured water, different 

types of sea creatures 

and shells.  

Incy Wincy Spider 
In Acorn and Cherry Class 

This week in Acorn class we have been singing ‘Incy 

Wincy Spider.’ The children have been busy making 

spider webs using paint and glitter, spiders using 

collage and drawing spiders with pens, paint and 

sand. They have also been catching flies in webs in 

the water tray and adding legs to a spider in a dice 

game. We have been looking for spiders in our 

nursery garden as well as at home. We found a big 

spider with a white cross on it’s body in the garden, 

which we looked at in our bug pot. What a busy 

week!  Don’t forget to look at our question of the day! 

Fireworks  
Extravaganza! 
Tuesday 4th November 2014 

At our Forest Site. 

£1 Per Ticket 
£5 Family Ticket  
(up to 7 People) 

Tickets available at Reception. 


